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An 8-Member Bharatnatyam Troupe from ‘Chithkala School of Dance’ under 

Indian Council for Cultural Relations (ICCR) visited Turkmenistan from 25-29 January 

2023. 

On 26 January 2023, the troupe performed at the Republic Day Reception 

organized by Embassy at Yldyz Hotel, Ashgabat. Thereafter, on 27 January and 28 

January 2023, the troupe performed at Kemine Theatre in Mary & Magtymguly 

Theatre in Ashgabat respectively. 

Bharatnatyam performances were held within the framework of Programme of 

Cooperation on Culture signed between India and Turkmenistan in April 2022. 

 

Some photos of the events are attached:  

 



 

 

  



 



 


